The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order
on September 7, 2017 at 7 p.m. Present were Bill Goodrich, Dave Bailey, Erika Johnson, Wayne
Doc Luce, Alton Wilber, Jim Lindsey, Mary Jane Bolles, Clifford Reed, Lori Raub, and Linda
Rockwell.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments A discussion ensued on Liberty Park noting that they have about $400 and
still need help. Both the Park Association and the township are covering the buildings with the
Park Association to assume liability costs. When they receive their insurance bill, Doc will call
Jim Davis, the township’s insurance agent, and set up a meeting with the Park Association and
the township to discuss the insurance.

Minutes Linda noted that Bill had pointed out on the last line under new business should
read “loader”, not “grader” as printed. Bill made a motion to accept the August Meeting Minutes
with the noted correction. Dave seconded and Alton voted yes.

Road Report Dave reported the following activities: finish Mahoney, Shanty, Trip, Mill; fix up
end Trip and Creamery; backside of Howard; ditches on Upper Rhiney, East Camp; Camp; finish
Mill, Cabin, Shadow Brook; and ditches on Mountain Valley.

Treasurer’s Report  Bill made a motion to accept the August Treasurer’s Report, pay Bill List
09-17, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month, and pay the September payroll.
Alton seconded and Dave voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input None.

Old Business None.

New Business Linda noted the 105" Convention of the Susquehanna County Township
Officials Association will be held on Thursday, October 19, 2017. Bill and Dave looked over
Liberty Township’s businesses prior to the meeting with no changes noted. The advertisement
(due October 1) will remain the same as last year’s. Alton, Bill, Dave and Linda will attend the
Convention with registration due October 5.

The supervisors decided that Wednesday, October 11, 2017 will be the 2018 budget preparation
meeting. Linda will advertise the weeks of September 25 and October 2.

Meetings The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.
Correspondence Correspondence was handied during the month.

Payroll and Check Signing  The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment Alton made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:18 p.m. Dave seconded and Bill
voted yes.



